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rch 5, 1969 

Mr. Hard  Weisberg 
Route43-  
FredeF. 14, Maryland 21701 

Dear 4i!Weisberg: 

This As in reply to your letter of February 28, 1969, concerning the two 
reports of the Federal Bureau of Investigation regarding interviews with 
Richard Randolph Carr. 

The original signed statement copied in one of the reports is not in 
relevant files of the Warren Commission. We have made no commentary on 
these two reports but have made them available to the press on the same 
basis on which they were made available to you. 

Sincerely, 
• 

BR 


